SAINT PAUL HEARING REQUEST

REGIONAL
WATER

SERVICES

To: DEEDRA PERRON
983 HUDSON RD
SAINT PAUL MN 55106-6105

From: Saint Paul Regional Water Services

Date: July 01, 2025

RE: Account Number: 0098903
Customer Number: 628292
Service Address: 983 HUDSON RD

Dear SPRWS Customer,

You have a right to a hearing if there is a disagreement regarding your account. Hearings are held with
an impartial Hearing Officer, who listens to your concerns, considers all relevant information and makes
a recommendation for a settlement. The Hearing Officer will contact you to arrange for a hearing after
this completed and signed form is returned to Saint Paul Regional Water Services, 1900 Rice St Saint
Paul MN 55113.

Sincerely,
Customer Service

Saint Paul Regional Water Services
1900 Rice St., Office Building

Reason for Hearing:
(Please Print)

Signature: @Mg(/(ﬂ PWM/ Date: ((7 / ’7) / 75

Name: | Dosdver p&YVOf\ Telephone Number: (9| 7. —SUS "%Q%

(Please print)




